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May 21, 2021 

 
 
WGH Senior Families: 

 
On behalf of the Warren City School District Administration and Board of Education, we would 
like to congratulate you and your graduating senior on their success and perseverance as they 

navigated their way through the last two academic years in such extraordinary times.   
 
The COVID 19 pandemic has created much stress and many regulations on each of us in our 

attempts to have a significant impact on public health and safety.  It is with this in mind we are 
sending this additional communication to our families regarding our upcoming May 27th 
graduation ceremony. 

 
The Warren City School District, and all Trumbull County Schools were informed on our most 
recent call with local health officials that given a graduation ceremony is indeed a school event, 

and health orders remain in place for our schools until June 2, 2021, it is expected that all 
participants and guests in attendance follow the health and safety protocols that have been in 
place during the COVID 19 pandemic.  This includes the use of properly worn facial coverings, 

for all individuals, regardless of vaccination status, both indoors and outdoors.  This also 
includes appropriate social distancing, families sitting together in designated locations, hand 

sanitizing, self-health monitoring and screening prior to attending the event.   
 
Graduation is a special time for our seniors and their families and we want this event to be a 

culminating celebration for everyone involved.  For this to happen, we need your support and 
cooperation as we strive to follow the health and safety guidelines and expectations set forth by 
our local health officials. 

 
Thank you, in advance, for making this day all it can be for our graduates! 
 

 

 
Steve Chiaro       Dante Capers 
Superintendent      Principal 

 
 

 
 


